
The amendment to SB 978 is an outrage. It was submitted less than a week ago and has nothing to do 
with conducting a study, as such it should be thrown out immediately.  
 
I would question the integrity of any submitter or supporter of such an underhanded amendment. Its 
things like this that sow distrust for our government and is not how Oregon should be doing business. 
 
This amendment violates Oregonians rights, and will invite immediate lawsuits, wasting tax payer 
dollars. 
 
The amendment is political theater, it punishes the most law abiding citizens of Oregon while giving 
criminals more power to do harm. It would encourage good people to move out of Oregon while inviting 
criminals to move in. 
 
Thank you, 
Larry Mitchell 
 


